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Our National River, the Buffalo, deserves more than a factory
hog farm. Please stop this travesty and help us sustain
purity and beauty.

Thank you,

Marsha Havens
Eureka Thyme
19 Spring Street
Eureka Springs, Arkansas 72632
479.363.9600
http://www.EurekaThyme.com
http://www.EurekaThyme.Blogspot.com
http://www.youTube.com/EurekaThyme
http://www.DivineMetaphysics.blogspot.com

"If the doors of perception were cleansed everything would appear to man as it
is, infinite. For man has closed himself up, till he sees all things through
narrow chinks of his cavern." William Blake
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